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Peab builds school in Jyväskylä, Finland 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a school for Jyväskylän Tilapalvelu on 
Sohlberg Street in Keljonkangas, Jyväskylä in Finland. The contract is worth EUR 16 
million.  
 
The new school in Jyväskylä will have room for over 700 students and classrooms for 
grades five to nine along with rooms for taking care of students and the Keljonkangas 
Library. The school will also be used in the evenings for leisure activities. The school 
consists of two buildings totaling around 10,000 m2, connected through a bridge-like 
passageway. 
 
“The Keljonkangas School is a substantial and interesting project for Peab during 2020 and 
2021. It’s a natural continuation of our ongoing work around schools. We can put our 
previous experience to good use in this project. Jyväskylän Tilapalvelu is an important 
customer in Jyväskylä and we are very pleased to be collaborating with them,” says Matti 
Joensuu, Region Manager Peab Finland. 
 
This is a turnkey contract and construction begins in October 2019. Occupation is planned 
for August 2021. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter of 2019. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Matti Joensuu, Region Manager Peab, +358 40 713 2810,  
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725-33 34 84 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and SEK 53 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


